
Wadsworth Control Systems is closely monitoring the COVID-19 outbreak and the 

state and federal government responses. We continue to operate as an Essential 

Business, according to the Executive Stay at Home Order D 2020 017, articles 2 and 3, 

issued March 25, 2020. 

 

Our primary focus is the health, welfare and safety of our team members while  

our production remains fully operational. We are closely following all of the CDC’s 

recommendations regarding limiting the spread of the virus and have made  

adjustments in production and shipping processes. All other departments are  

currently working remotely and are fully operational. 

 

Our supply chain continues to flow, and we are optimistic we will meet your  

project needs. We are conducting meetings virtually and the technical support team  

remains available. 

 

Everyone at Wadsworth values your partnership during these challenging times. 

Thank you for your continued support and business. 

Policy updates 
due to COVID-19

To find out more call 800.821.5829, email sales@wadsworthcontrols.com  
or visit www.wadsworthcontrols.com 


